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SPACE ALLIANCE TECHNOLOGY OUTREACH PROGRAM

October 17, 2006

Sky Train

Karl Guenther

2599 Dolly Bay Dr., T308
Palm Harbor, FL. 34684

Dear Karl,

We have received your Request for Technical Assistance entitled “Design of
Gimbal Couplers”. This Request has been reviewed and assigned identification
number 2700.

| will be the Project Engineer responsible for your Request. If you have any
questions, | can be reached at (321) 269-6330. Please refer to your Request
identification number when calling or writing.

Your request will be submitted for review to our Technology Applications Board.
You will be notified within the next couple of weeks as to the disposition. We will
attempt to provide you with a timely answer and we will contact you when we
have a technical recommendation.

If at any time you have trouble reaching me, or have questions regarding the
Space Alliance Technology Outreach Program, please feel free to contact our
office via the numbers provided below.

We appreciate this opportunity to assist you with information derived from the
U.S. Space Program.

Sincerely,

Ryan S. Greenough
r. Program Engineer
Space Alliance Technology Outreach Program
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